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Dear Friend, 

You recently expressed interest in touring Israel with Pastor Allen Jackson. 

Israel 2025 tour planning is underway, and we are preparing for our next trip. We will have an informational meeting 
on Sunday, February 2 at 11:00am in New Harvest sanctuary.               

We have found that a trip to Israel has a profound impact on how we understand our Bible and our faith.  We are 
excited that you are considering this step of faith.   

Below are some things you need to review or consider when making your plans to tour Israel. 

The dates are June 17 to June 27, 2025.  Currently, we are unable to confirm group seating on the airlines.  We hope 
to give you more information in February with suggested flight information.  Teresa Wade will be glad to assist you 
in that process. 

• We will have transportation from the Tel-Aviv airport to the David’s Harp hotel on June 18. 
• We will have transportation from the hotel in Jerusalem to the Tel-Aviv airport the night  

of June 26 or the morning of June 27. 

Additional information: 

• Your passport must be valid through January 2026 
• Touring Israel requires a level of mobility and endurance, and some find the daily schedule 

strenuous.  Every day will include walking 4 to 5 miles on uneven ground, stairs and passageways. 
• You should be able to participate in all aspects of the tour and travel at the pace of the group as a whole. 

Please note the following costs: 

• Ground cost (ground transportation, admission to sites, breakfast and dinner, when dining at the hotel, tips 
for hotel services, bus drivers, tour guides: does NOT include your airfare or lunch): $3,900 per person 
based on double occupancy.  $3,990 if paying by credit card. 

• Single Supplement (individuals who prefer their own room/no roommate): $3,900 or $3,990 if paying by 
credit card, add an additional $2,100 to the base price for ground costs. $2,150 if paying by credit card. 

Registration will open January 10, 2025.  Please note the following: 
 You will receive an email on Friday with the registration link. 

• Registration is based on a first come, first served basis. 
• Passport number and picture of full page including your photo is required. 
• Registration must be filled out entirely; you cannot save and come back to finish later. 
• Non-refundable deposit of $200 per person is due with the registration. $205 if paying by credit card. 
• 50% of the balance is due by February 21, 2025 
• Final payment is due by April 17, 2025 

 

We will have an informational meeting on Sunday, February 2 at 11:00am in New Harvest sanctuary.               

For those of you out of state I will email you an MP3 of the meeting. 


